----- Original Message ----- 

From: Merv Watson To: music_3637@shaw.ca Sent: January 18, 2004 Subject: Israel Investors Needed!
 

CALLING ALL INVESTORS!!!
Dear Updaters,

 

We just received this covering letter and following article from a good friend of ours living in Jerusalem. We can ALL HELP ISRAEL'S ECONOMY BY PURCHASING ISRAELI PRODUCTS IN OUR OWN INDIVIDUAL NATION'S STORES, but there may be a few investors out there on our international and local mailing lists who would be particularly interested in investing In Israel at this time when market values are down. While the article after our friend's following letter is directed to the International Jewish community, still Christians can get involved as well

 

Merv and Merla Watson

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
(from our friend)

Hey - just got this message (below) this morning and thought you could pass it around to your list quickly... with a note as to the seriousness of the problem in the Israeli economy, i.e., 10.7% unemployment (including yours truly) while many Jerusalem businesses (retail & otherwise) have closed over the past year, and prices of basic goods and services continue to rise (i.e., my monthly fee to the building where I live - to cover heating, cleaning of public spaces & gardening - just went from 250 shekels (about $56) per month to 400 shekels (about $90) per month and, as seems to be the usual each year now, the arnona (city tax) went up again this year)! 

By the way - besides buying Israeli products in shops outside of Israel, investors can help by encouraging investment in Israeli industries.  Most notably, several companies are available for purchase, including Bezek (the phone company), Israel Aircraft Industries, El Al Israel Airlines, ZIM Shipping Co., Israel Military Industries, and Israel Discount Bank Ltd. (among others).  These are all companies which have been wholly owned by the government until recently - now they are being purchased slowly by investors in order to TOTALLY privatize them - as part of the wholesale revamping of our economic system! 



HELPING ISRAEL FROM ABROAD 
From: Arutz-7 Editor feedback@israelnationalnews.com 

    Merely by changing spending habits, Jewish families living abroad can inject some 7 billion shekels a year into the Israeli economy - for a net gain of 20,000 new jobs. How? By making sure to spend only $50 each month on Israeli products. 
    The Jewish Agency, the World Zionist Organization, and the White and Blue Mission of the Israeli Manufacturers Association have begun a joint campaign to promote the purchase of Israeli goods abroad. Arutz-7's Hagit Rotenberg reports that the $50-a-month shift could lead to a 3% increase in Israel's industrial sales. Purposeful spending of this nature, it is thought, could also lead to greater solidarity and identification with the Jewish state. 


    Israeli-made products can be found on these sites: http://www.jr.co.il/hotsites/sh-il.htm 
http://members.aol.com/_ht_a/buyblueandwhite/ 
http://www.jewishuniverse.org/ 
http://store.yahoo.com/israelnationalnews/


